Headteacher's Award



Congratulations to the pupils above who received the Headteacher's Award this week.

Punctuality & Attendance

Well done to **Year 3** for their attendance this term (99.67%), well above the 96% expected for all children!



The best class at arriving to school on time this term was **Year 6** so 'Punctuality' Owl, Olive, will be staying in their class until next week.

ADHD support group for parents

Wednesday 28th Feb 10am-12am Effra Early Years and Children's Centre 35 Effra Parade SW2 1PL 0207 733 8425

Vauxhall Primary School Newsletter 23rd February 2018



Vauxhall Primary School, Vauxhall Street SE11 5LG 020 7735 4535 office@vpscc.org.uk

Article 27

Every child has the right to a standard of living that is good enough to meet their physical and social needs and support their development.

Governments must help families who cannot afford to provide this.

WORLD BOOK DAY



Dress as your favourite book character

Prizes for the most imaginative costumes!

Thursday 1st March 2018

Weather alert!



We are expecting <u>very cold weather</u> next week.

Please ensure that your child is dressed appropriately for the cold weather. Your child should wear a warm, waterproof coat and sturdy black shoes so they can play outside or go out on school trips.



Pyjamas Day



Next **Tuesday 22nd February** is pyjamas day. Bring your pyjamas to school and in the afternoon, all pupils will change into their pyjamas and relax with milk and cookies.

